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The marketing name of this bill is "The Right to Rest," which will cause a lot of trouble 

and unintended consequences.  With this proposed bill, there is little to no recourse 

to stop someone homeless from camping in public spaces. In my opinion, time and 

resources must be spent thoroughly looking into the root issue and not continuing 

enabling but focusing on empowering the homeless who want a hand up not a hand 

out.  


